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Safety Alert! 
 

[Larceny] 
 

 

Date: 09/16/2016 
 

 

 

Incident: Larceny 
 

 

 

Suspect: There have been larcenies of personal property from 

two unlocked vehicles parked in different lots on campus. Saratoga 

Springs Police and Campus Safety are investigating. 
 

 

 

Any information will be kept confidential 
 

 

 

Any with information is requested to contact either Campus Safety 

at 518-580-5566 or X5566 or the SSPD (Officer Dingmon) at 518-

584-1800. 
 

 

***Please lock your vehicles at all times and keep valuables out of sight*** 

Thank you, 

Campus Safety 


